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The London Assembly Budget and Performance Committee has written to the Mayor of London on the draft
2024-25 budget for:

Housing
The Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime (MOPAC) and the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS)
London Fire Brigade
Transport for London

The letters are part of the Committee’s changed approach to its Budget work, aiming to provide timely scrutiny
and recommendations throughout the annual budget scrutiny process.

Each letter includes recommendations intended to support and improve the drafts of the Budget for 2024-25, as
well as seek clarity over the future of specific programmes.
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Read the Mayor and External experts Letter 
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https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-01/Housing%20Budget%202024-25%20Letter%20to%20Mayor.pdf
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